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SnoCamp 2019 
At the beginning of February we had our 2nd winter youth 
retreat - SnoCamp 2019! What an awesome weekend it was! We 
had 42 youth in grades 6-8 come out to Kingswood for the 
weekend and participate in fun winter camp activities, grow in 
community with one another, and dive into scripture while being 
challenged to grow closer to Christ. Our speaker, Jeff Milne of 
Centreville Baptist Church, spoke on the topic of ‘Myth Busters’ 
and talked about overcoming barriers that keep us from God. We 
continue to pray that the seeds God planted during this weekend 
continue to grow and produce much fruit in the lives of these 
youth. Going forward we are hoping to grow and expand our 
winter ministry.  

Registration is Open!  
Registration for Kingswood Camp is open! You can find the 
dates on our website or in our brochures. We recently sent out 
brochures to all the churches, but if you did not receive any or 
would like more feel free to reach out. Please note the Early 
Bird Discount (10% off) continues until the end of April.  

Upcoming Events  
Camp Clean Up Day - May 18 
Come on out to Kingswood to help 
with Spring Clean-Up as we prepare 
for the arrival of our Spring staff and 
campers!  

Fundraising Banquet - May 24  
An evening in support of Kingswood 
Camp. Come and hear a ministry 
update, testimonies, and enjoy a 3 
course meal. An appeal for support 
will be made at the event.  
Ticket Sales to commence soon, order 
ahead - $15/individual and $25/
couple. Location: New Minas, NS 

Camp Open House - June 15, 
2-4pm   
Visit Kingswood Camp for the 
afternoon to meet our staff, tour the 
property, and try out some of our 
camp activities! Free BBQ and open 
beach.  



Contact us: 902-847-9161 ● admin@kingswoodcamp.ca 

Painting Projects  
We are in the midst of looking for financial or volunteer support to help us accomplish a couple of 
painting projects in our main Lodge. We are redoing our floor with high quality epoxy paint that 
will last for years to come and hoping to patch the drywall and refresh the paint of our walls. We 
would greatly appreciate any financial contributions to this project and any volunteers able to help 
us complete it. If you know someone that is familiar with using epoxy paint on concrete flooring 
please send them our way as this is a new project for our Maintenance Committee.  

I want to say a big thank you to our supporting churches and individuals that faithfully pray and 
support Kingswood Camp. Please reach out to us to discuss any of the above topics or more! 
In Christ,  
Candice Main 
Executive Director, Kingswood Camp   

We’re looking for more Staff and Volunteers for 
Summer 2019 

We’re building an amazing team of staff and volunteers to minister to campers this summer. We are 
still in need of the following roles to be filled: 
Food Services Manager: Responsible for managing the kitchen, food services, and kitchen 
personnel. This is a paid-staff position.  
Male Cabin Leaders: There are still openings for a couple more male Cabin Leaders. We are 
looking for young people that are responsible and demonstrate leadership, great with children and 
youth, spiritually mature and passionate about ministry. Minimum age is 16. A paid-staff position. 
Lifeguard: Do you know a qualified or soon to be qualified Lifeguard that may be interested in 
working at camp? Send them our way.  

Staff Applications are posted on our website along with more details. 
Volunteer Roles for all Ages:  
Kitchen Volunteers: We are looking for volunteers to come serve in our kitchen to help prepare 
and serve meals to campers and staff. Length of volunteer time is flexible. 
Nurses: We would love to have someone with health care experience on-site to meet the health 
care needs of campers and staff. Length of volunteer time is flexible.  
Teens and young adults ages 14+: Join our SWAT (serving with a team) and help out around 
camp in a variety of ways, including cleaning, serving tuck, and in programming. Be part of a 
dynamic team while growing in servant leadership.  
Cabin Leader Volunteers: An opportunity for mature young leaders to minister to children and 
youth. 
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